
 

 

     

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

On Thursday, 29 October our Interschool Athletics team competed in 
SRSA­s Small Schools Athletics Carnival.  Overall we placed 5th, in 
extremely warm conditions.  We are extremely proud of the performance 
of all our athletes; while individually 
some students achieved Championship 
Medallions, as a team our students 
demonstrated a relentless commitment 
to our behaviour expectations that we 
are always being Safe, Respectful and 
Responsible while constantly striving to 
be Better in all that we do.  I am sure all 
staǨ and parents who attended the 
Carnival will agree, for this, our students 
all deserve Gold!  Congratulations to 
Phenyx and Ryan on your individual 
achievement awards also. 

On Friday, 30 October staǨ came together for our Ǫnal School 
Development Day of 2020.  As a staǨ, we reviewed all the student 
performance data available to us to make judgements on our 
performance in 2020 and identify any areas we could improve upon in 
2021.  Information collected from these reviews was presented at an open 
meeting of our School Board on Monday evening and is now being 
considered in the formation of our 2021 Operational Plans.  As well as 
reviewing 2020 and planning for 2021, staǨ had an opportunity to 
prepare for the Ǫnal 7 weeks of school, a traditionally hectic time for all of 
us. 
 

It is hard to believe we now only have 26 school days remaining in 2020.  
What is even more diǭcult to comprehend is how we are going to Ǫt 
everything we have planned into those 26 days!  I have tried to cover the 
major events coming up below: 
 

¶ Next Tuesday, 17 November, all students from Year 4 ± 6 have been 
invited to a Barking Gecko Theatre Production of ®Bambert­s Book 
of Lost Stories ̄at UWA­s Octagon Theatre.  Rooms 11, 13 and 22 
will be visiting SERCUL on this day and Room 5 will be attending 
Scitech. 

 
 

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 

Monday, Wednesday & Friday 
8:15am to 8:35am 

 

SCHOOL BANKING 
Thursdays in the Muster Area 

8:15am to 8:30am 
 

UNIFORM SHOP - ONLINE ORDERS ONLY 
Special Opening Hours 18 & 25 November 
Cash & EFTPOS available these 2 days only 

see information below 
 

CANTEEN 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

Recess - Cash Sales 
Lunch - order online or with cash 
at the Canteen before 9:30am 

Order online with Quickcliq.com.au 
- - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Tuesday, 17 November 
Barking Gecko excursion (Years 4, 5 & 6) 
SERCUL excursion (Rooms 11, 13 & 22) 

Scitech excursion (Room 5)  
 

The Fathering Project - Paper Plane 
Challenge and BBQ Dinner (4:45pm) 
RSVP at School Oǭce by 13 November 

 
Wednesday, 18 November 

Uniform Shop Open - 8:15am to 10:30am 
 

Kindy 2021 Information Session 
9:30am to 10:30am 

 
Friday, 20 November 
Assembly - Room 6 

 
Wednesday, 25 November 

Uniform Shop Open - 8:15am to 10:30am 
 

Kindy 2021 Information Session 
9:30am to 10:30am 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΥ aw /w!LD !b59w{hb 

5ŜǇǳǘȅ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎΥ a{ [!¦w9b IhhY !b5 

aw{ aL/I9[[9 a!w{I![[ 

tǊƻƎǊŀƳ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ό!ǳǝǎƳύΥ   

aw{ ![L{hb ²!59 

мм bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлнл 18 

173 Hicks Street Gosnells WA 6110    School Oǭce:  9234 6350 Canteen:  9234 6373 



 

 

¶ The Fathering Project Gosnells Dad­s Group will be coming together on Tuesday, 17 November for 
their Ǫnal gathering of 2020 ± a paper plane Ǭying competition and BBQ in the Muster Area from 
4:45pm.  Please contact the school oǭce on 9234 6350 if you would like to attend this event. 

 
¶ On Wednesday, 18  and 25 November we will be holding our 2021 Kindy Orientation events.  Our 
2021 Kindy students will have a taste of what it is like to be in Kindy at Gosnells Primary School, 
while their parents will experience what it might be like ®letting go¯ of their children next year with 
an information session to be held in the school library. 

 
¶ Students currently in Year 5 have been encouraged to nominate for one of 8 positions on the 
Student Council for 2021.  Nominations have closed, with speeches scheduled to be held on Friday,  
4 December.  Successful candidates will be announced at our Celebrating Gosnells Assembly on 
Thursday, 17 December. 

 
¶ Unfortunately, due to restrictions on gathering sizes as well as the serving of food and drinks, our 
annual Parent Helper Morning Tea originally scheduled for Wednesday, 2 December has been 
cancelled.  Thank you cards will be distributed to all parents who have been actively involved, either 
in their child­s classroom and/or within the P&C this year. 

 
¶ The Year 6 Graduation will be held on Wednesday, 16 December in the UCA.  The ceremony will be 
followed by morning tea for the graduates and their parents.  Graduating students have also been 
invited to attend a Final Disco Party in the UCA on this day and a celebratory excursion to Kerem 
Adventure Camp on Monday, 14 December. 

 
¶ Our Celebrating Gosnells Assembly for 2020 will be held on the morning of Thursday,  
17 December.  The day will commence with an awards assembly at 8:45am.  After a short break for 
staǨ and students to stretch their legs and get changed, we will re-assemble in the UCA for our 
Performance Assembly ¬Gosnells Does the Decades­, that celebrates the end of another fantastic, if 
not eventful, year at our school. 

 
¶ The last day of Term 4 will be Thursday, 17 December.  StaǨ and Students will assemble in the 
Muster Area at 2:20pm for the traditional ¬Ringing of the Bell­ Ceremony to farewell our Year 6 
cohort and signal the start of Summer Holidays! 

 
Be sure to keep your eyes and ears open in the lead up to each of these events, as additional planning and 
restrictions will be required to make each of them COVID Safe, in line with guidelines outlined by the state 
government. 
 
Regards 

Craig 
 

The 2021 Voluntary Contributions and Charges sheet and the 2021 School 

Information Book were sent home with your child on Wednesday, 11 November. 

The 2021 Personal Use Items List was sent home on Monday, 26 October and is also 

available on the school­s website.  Further information is detailed below. 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL (continued) 

PERSONAL USE ITEMS LIST 2021 
 

Personal Use Items lists for 2021 were sent home with students on Monday, 26 October 
and are also available on our website - ƘǧǇΥκκƎƻǎƴŜƭƭǎǇǎΦǿŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳκŜƴǊƻƭƳŜƴǘκǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ-ǳǎŜ-ƛǘŜƳǎκ  

 

Orders can be placed as follows: 
Option 1:  Online at ƘǧǇǎΥκκǿǿǿΦŎŀƳǇƛƻƴΦŎƻƳΦŀǳκ by Monday, 30 November 2020 

Using "33SN" as your code - orders can still be placed past the 'return date' but it may incur a late fee 
 

Option 2:  Visit Campion­s retail stores in Willetton or Malaga 
 

All the information is on the 2021 requirements sheets 
ORDERS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

http://gosnellsps.wa.edu.au/enrolment/personal-use-items/
https://www.campion.com.au/
https://www.officemaxschools.com.au/


 

 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Platinum Pride Award CertiǪcate on 29 October 2020: 

 

Felicia, El-Betel, Balteg, Sahil, Prabhnoor, Shaun, 
Heath, Carter, Sarah, Theophilus, Eden, 
Ashmeen, Elijah M and Jackson K 

 
Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Platinum Pride Award CertiǪcate on 6 November 2020: 

 

Avnoor, Jayda, Charlize, Benjamin, John Ramon, ZulǪkar, 
Charlie L, Jack, Zedekiah, Zahra, Ryan, Aurora, Andreas, 
Anthony B, Serut, Scarlett B, Eshaal and Aaliyah 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Bronze Pride Award CertiǪcate on 29 October 2020: 

 

Zachary M and Toby 

BRONZE PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 75 POINTS 

PRIDE CERTIFICATES 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Silver Pride Award CertiǪcate on 29 October 2020: 

 

Amanat, Eli B and Ezra 
 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Silver Pride Award CertiǪcate on 6 November 2020: 

 

Abdullah, Brayden and Emma R 

SILVER PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 150 POINTS 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Gold Pride Award CertiǪcate on 29 October 2020: 

 

Isabella B, Zavier, Caleb, Elina, Landon, Blessing, Pheobe, 
Matthew T, Sophia, Shayla, Natahlya, Elnaz, Hunter, 

Janaya-Jayne, Luca and Skye 
 
 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Gold Pride Award CertiǪcate on 6 November 2020: 

 

Hayden, Samuel, Hussain L, Luke, Abang, Elisha H, 
Kallayah, Sriya, Eli S, Wahaj, Cornelius, Maria, Nixan, 
Riley T, Hargunvir, Julia, Lance, Malamba, Tiana N, Rhys, 

Jessica, Isabella H and Allysha 

GOLD PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 250 POINTS 

HONOUR CERTIFICATES 
The following students received an Honour CertiǪcate at our Assembly on 6 November 2020: 

 

El-Betel, Aida, Sriya, Anthony, John, Ella, Hussain, Tyson, Natahlya, Avnoor, Aaliyah, Kazi, Mia, Molly and Amanat 

PLATINUM PRIDE CERTIFICATE - 350 POINTS PRIDE MEDALLION - 500 POINTS 

Congratulations to the following students who achieved their 
Pride Medallion on 6 November 2020: 

 

Dia, Evelyn and Arvind 


